
Kia ora koutou!       
 
It’s great to be back at school again whanau!  The kids are very happy to see their friends and to get 
back into their classrooms.  Truth to be told, many of us have been missing them too.  
 
Under Alert Level 2, Kaitaia Primary School is open for business.  The Ministry of Education has been 
checking to see how many of our children are back.  They are aware that some whanau have real     
concerns still and may be keeping their tamariki away from school for a while.  The MOE has instructed 
schools to mark those children as absent unless a medical certificate/reason is provided to say that they 
should work from home for a while longer.  The medical certificate may be for a member of the 
household who has health issues and needs to be kept safe at this time. The 20 day absentee rule 
still applies to schools and a student will come off our school roll unless a medical certificate has been 
supplied to our office.  Sorry whanau but those are the rules we have to follow at this time. 
 
A number of chromebooks have been sent out to students during the lockdown period recently.  Now 
that we are back at school, the chromebooks  need to be brought in to our school office.  We are     
checking them off each day and as they come in our students are able to see me for a prize from my 
prize-box.  These chromebooks belong to our school and will be used by our tamariki at school.  If we go 
back into lockdown again, I have a list of students they will be able to go to so they can access learning 
online.  Our teachers will continue to add some learning activities to their class pages over the upcoming 
weeks. 

 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

 JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 6: 
 

 

Kia ora Koutou! 
What extraordinary times we have been placed into with Covid-19. 
Now we are back in school we can continue with our learning journey. 
I can see from pictures being sent in Rm 6 students have been busy 
building circuits, cooking lots of yummy food and helping out a lot at 
home. Thank you to whanau that were able to send their student’s 
work via email or through the ‘See Saw’ app. I’m sure there will be 
many happy experiences that you and your whanau will remember 
and share with others. Take care and stay safe! 
 
Nga Mihi   
Whaea Deb   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
                                            

Thursday 21st May, 2020 (Term 2, Week 6) 

  

OUR VISION  
 

  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 
“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 15B: 
 
Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
It has been a heck of a 7 weeks for our whole country and this week is the first time that our tamariki have been able 
to return back to school – NAU MAI HAERE MAI TAMARIKI MᾹ ME NGᾹ KAIMAHI.  
 
We would like to acknowledge our essential workers - NGĀ MIHI NUI KI A KOUTOU KATOA.   
We would also like to recognise our whanau that supported their tamaiti or tamariki with the mahi that we set up for 
them during lockdown.  
 
Below is work that some of Rūma 15B had finished from our online slides. A very special mihi to Pahemata for her      
consistentency in completing most of her online mahi.  
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Kaitaia Primary 
School is 
proudly       
sponsored by: 

 
* PAINT   WALLPAPER     * BLINDS       * CURTAINS * 

DULUX     * JACOBSEN   * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

Kaitaia Primary School 

                               Kia Ngawari (Be Kind) ____________________ 

Jaxx and his whanau created this  
amazing circuit – Looks like a lot of fun! 

I like how you labelled your   
dinosaur Cullen You are awesome at skip-

counting in 2’s Hendrix! 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Wednesday 
 
Once school resumes 

Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private     
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Wednesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. This 
service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. 
 
Once school resumes 

Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your child 
would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 
Restarts 5th June 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday     
Fundraiser combo for $5.  Order forms for this will be sent home at the 
start of each week. 

Every Friday 
 

School assembly will resume once the restrictions around crowd          
gatherings are lifted.  Watch this space! 

Throughout Term 2 
 
Once school resumes 

iMOKO check ups (Whaea Alice and Whaea Bonnie) in our school      
during the morning checking for infectious skin disorders and head lice.  
Free treatment is provided for all children. 

25 May BOT meeting @ 5.30pm 

1 June Queen’s Birthday holiday 

4 June Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hardcopy home 

18 June Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hardcopy home 

22 June BOT meeting @ 5.30pm 

2 July Newsletter via KPS Facebook Page and hardcopy home 

3 July Last day of Term 2 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Kaitaia Primary School Newsletter 

Healthy Eating at Home ideas 

School office notices: 
We have plenty of $10 embroidered Kaitaia Primary School uniform Polos siz-
es 4 to 16 available at the office. Cash only please! All other uniform items are 
available at The Warehouse, Kaitaia - embroidered navy sweatshirts and any-
thing (except jeans) navy or black on the bottom!. So good to be back at 
school! 
 
$5 Friday fundraisers will start again on Friday 5th June.  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs Patrick 
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Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Healthy Activity at Home ideas 

 

Teacher Aide Wanted! 

We have a vacancy for a Fixed-Term, part time Teacher-Aide to 

work with a special needs child in our junior school area (Y1&2) 

for 15 hours per week.  This position does have scope to grow as 

more hours become available.  The position commences on 

Tuesday 2nd June and ends on Thursday 10th December 2020. 

This position is subject to funding availability and will be              

reviewed at the end of each school term. 

  

We seek an applicant who is energetic, reliable, responsible, 

takes initiative when necessary, is keen to learn from others, 

works well as part of a team and most especially, the applicant 

must love working with children. 

  

If this sounds like you then you need email your CV and          

covering letter to our principal Mr Morrissey.                                                    

principal@kaitaiaprimary.school.nz                                                

 
Applications close on Wednesday 27th May @ 3pm. 

 


